
 

 

To 

BSE-Sofia AD 

Financial Supervision Commission 

Investment Community 

Sofia 

 

Regarding: acquisition of a separate part of the enterprise "Duo Soft" EOOD 

 

Date: January 16, 2025 

 

Dear Sirs, 

In accordance with the requirements of the Public Offering of Securities Act, Ordinance 2 of the FSC, 

Article 17 of Regulation 596/2014 of the EP and the Council, and the decision of the General Meeting of 

Shareholders from January 10, 2025, we inform you of the following: 

On January 15, 2025, a contract was signed by “Sirma Group Holding” JSC for the acquisition of a 

separate part of the commercial enterprise with the company “Duo Soft” EOOD, UIC 130235197, entitled 

"Software developments in the field of academic recognition" as an independent set of rights, obligations 

and factual relationships created during the implementation of its previous commercial activity according 

to the accounting balance sheet at the time of the transfer of the separate part, for a price of BGN 287,000 

(two hundred eighty-seven thousand). 

The acquisition will strengthen the positions of “Sirma Group Holding” JSC in providing IT services 

and solutions to organizations engaged in patent activities. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Stanislav Tanushev 

Investor Relations Director  

Sirma Group Holding JSC 

 


